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Our Leadership Team

Isaiah 40:1-11
Sermon Notes

@ The Firehouse

859•491•1955
Café Open 6:30pm
Meeting 7-9pm

Tuesday Evenings

Fiscal Year Giving Update - Thank you for your faithfulness in 
giving. The following information represents the total of tithes 
and missions giving.

This Year Actual: $808,286
This Year Budget: $728,769

through 12-2-18

 8am “Great Comfort and Great Glory”
 9:15am Bible Fellowships
 10:30am “Great Comfort and Great Glory”
 6pm The Book of Titus
 7pm (Wed.) Prayer Group, Scripture Boot Camp,
                        AWANA, JUMP Jr., Connect, Ignite

This Week (December 9-15)

www.cbcky.org

/cbcky

/cbcky

Scan to “Like” us on Facebook!
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How does Christmas deliver a package of comfort?

I.  God delivers comfort by __________________ to us. (40:3-10)

II.  God delivers comfort by ________________________ us. (40:1-2)

III.  God delivers comfort by ____________________________ us
      through life. (40:11)

Are you looking for individual help dealing with issues in  
singlehood, your marriage, grief, disappointment, your 

finances, a besetting sin, or some other life struggle?  Let 
us partner with you in finding some biblical solutions.

Biblical Counsel and Wisdom - Intensive Discipleship
For more information contact our Pastoral Staff at 

cbc@cbcky.org or 859-491-1955

No Evening Service:
December 23

The Church will 
be closed:

December 24-25
and January 1

“Great Comfort and Great Glory”
December 9, 2018

Pastor Eric Mounts
This morning

Senior Pastor



Sympathy - We extend our love and sympathy to the following:
- Lloyd McVey and family in the death of his wife, Elaine McVey.
- Tom Withorn, Grace Siereveld, and family in the death of Tom’s brother-in-law/Grace’s 
   husband, Jeff Siereveld. 

Sister 2 Sister - It is almost time to redraw for your new Sister 2 Sister! Cards are available at the 
Information Tables for you to �ll out and drop in one of the o�ering boxes if you would like to participate. 
Even if you �lled out a card for our last sister pairing, we need you to �ll out a new one. We would like cards 
to be returned by December 23. A get together luncheon will be scheduled in January (date to be 
determined). If you have any questions about Sister 2 Sister, contact Gerri Dyson or Andi Mounts.

Eating with Others
56 Meals to date toward our goal of 100 (as of December 2). 

If you have a meal with someone, please let us know by �lling out one of the 
Project 100 cards, located at the Information Tables, and dropping it in an o�ering box.

January Open House - Come and see what CCS has to offer! We would love to meet you and your family 
at our Open House on Saturday, January 26, from 10 a.m.-12 p.m. To pre-register, please visit 
www.ccsky.org/prospective-students/open-house.

Toy Collection for Kentucky Mountain Mission - We are collecting new, unwrapped toys for boys and 
girls ages 12 and under. We are also accepting monetary donations in order to purchase appropriate 
gifts for older children. Please mark your love o�ering gift, “KMM TOYS” and place all purchased toys in 
the collection bin located in Lobby 2 no later than next Sunday, December 16.

Calvary Christian School Christmas Programs
Middle School/High School Concert - Thursday, December 13 (7 p.m.) / Elementary Concert - Tuesday, December 18 (7 p.m.)
Voices and instruments will blend during our Christmas Concerts this season.

Candlelight Christmas Eve Service
Monday, December 24 (4-5 p.m.) - Childcare available for children ages 2 and under

Holiday Events

Continuing Prayer List Update - If you would like prayer for someone battling cancer or another long-term illness 
or for someone serving in the military, please call the church o�ce or drop a note in one of the o�ering boxes and 
their name will be added to our list. Going forward this list will be updated every six weeks. If we do not receive an 
updated request on those that are currently on our list, their name will be removed. We appreciate your help as we 
keep this list as accurate as possible.

Symphony of Praise Christmas Choir - Next Sunday morning, December 16, we will join voices in a 
“Symphony of Praise” as we Celebrate the Christmas Season. You may sign up in the Welcome Center 
today. Please make sure you pick up a rehearsal packet. Regardless of your level of musical ability, our 
voices will unite in a powerful expression of praise! We will meet at 8:15 a.m., on Sunday, December 16, 
in the auditorium for a quick rehearsal.

Men’s Clothing for Fairhaven Mission - During December, we are partnering with Fairhaven 
Mission to gather any size of gently used men’s clothing and shoes. Items can be dress or casual 
(jackets, coats, jeans, shirts, sweaters, sweatshirts, or sweatpants). If you have men’s clothing 
items that you could donate, please bring them to the church o�ce during the month of 
December.

FaceBook Live - Our services are now streaming over FaceBook Live. If you have “liked” the cbcky 
FaceBook page, you will have access to these live streams as well as archive messages from previous 
weeks.


